


From June 1st, 2009 to January 2010, the ADA-accessible entrance 
to Court Building A will be on the south side of the building, rather 
than the north side, where it has been previously.  This means that 
those requiring an ADA-accessible entrance should go to the 
entrance that is on E Street, just east of 5th Street, rather than going 
to the F Street entrance. 


